
Welcoming, serving and Growing in Jesus 

  

April 14, 2024 
 

Order of Services 

 
Greeting 

Jason Luna 
 

Reading 
 

Our Fellowship in Song 
Kerry Cole 

 
#157 

 
Our Fellowship in Giving 

Matt Keener 
 

#949 
#213 
#886 

 
 Our Fellowship at the 

Lord’s Table 
Mason Peck 

 
#682 

 

Our Fellowship in Prayer 
Bobby Steinshour 

 
#362 (v.1,3) 

 
Our Fellowship in the Word 

Bill McFarland 
 

#843 

 
Our Faith and Hope 

Travis Morrison 
 

#841 (v.1,3) 
 

           

 

 

We are honored that you joined us today.  We hope you will be blessed       
by your time with us.  If you have small children, we have a nursery with       
a nursing mother’s room and we also have a cry/training room for your 

convenience.  We hope you can stay around for a few minutes                           
so we have the opportunity to meet you. 

Ryan Scott 

Aubrey Cobb 

Sam Gillham 

Gene Kenyon 

Bob Aherin 

Dante Villareal 

Tyler Reid 

Chris Andrews 

MJ Swortwood 

Colton Orum 

Serve Communion 

Area Wide Youth Night Tonight 
We will be serving sandwiches, chips, drinks and desserts                             

to the youth after services.                                                                               

If you were planning on bringing sandwiches or desserts,                                                                     

please don’t forget to bring them tonight.                                                                              

Attention Men Serving:   

Men serving, as well as other men leading in worship, please meet        

in the fellowship room after class.  If you are not able to serve               

on the date you’re assigned, please contact Jon Davis. 

Today’s Adult Classes 

Be Still - The Life of Moses 

Lesson 14 

When Moses Fell on His Face 

The Rebellion of Korah,                          
Dathan and Abiram 

Numbers 16-17 

 

Auditorium - Josh Brumfield 

Room 126 - Bill McFarland 

Room 129 - Jon Ewing 

Room 119/Pathways - Josh Luna 

Room 120/Teens - Travis Morrison             

and Parents of the Teens 

As each has received a 

gift, use it to serve one 

another, as good      

stewards of God’s      

varied grace.                   

1 Peter 4:10                       

 

 

Saturday, April 20th 

8:00 - 10:00 a.m. 

Coffee and donuts will be provided. 

 If you are graduating 
this spring from high 

school or college, please 
notify the office so you will be 

included in the                                    
Graduates Reception. 

There are forms located on 
the Information Desk that 

the graduates need to                          
pick up, fill out and return      
to the office or Josh Luna    

no later than 4-28. 



 

Tuesday:  “Rooted” meets  at 
6:00 a.m.  They are studying 
from the book “Will  God Run?” 

Thursday:  Ladies Bible Class           

will meet April 18th at 10:30 a.m.  

Ruth Essex will be teaching  

“Review of 1st three Kings” 

“Kingdom Divided”                     

“The Northern Kingdom”                 

Quilters meet at 9:00 a.m.        

Card Makers meet at 9:30 a.m. 

Ann Thiesen, Michelle Hulett and            

Jon Ewing will be joining a mission team  

to Malawi, April 24-May 11.                          

Please pray for the team, the work and our 

brothers and sisters in Malawi. 

April 7th 

             Bible Study:                                           167 
Morning:                                        271 
Evening:                                      91  
Wednesday (10th)                                   156 

Last Week’s Contribution:          $    9,952 
Weekly Contribution Avg:           $  10,648 
Weekly Contribution Budget:    $   10,500 

YTD Contribution:                $149,076                                                                                       
YTD Budget                                     $147,000 

Our financial statement is posted on           
the bulletin board in the west hallway. 

4-16 Darren Wake 
4-19 Arya Bowling 
4-20 Fay Ely 
4-21 Alice Buckner 
4-21 Michelle Hulett 
4-21 Teresa Griter 
4-25 Megan Jobes 

 

 

4-15 Brock & Christina Snitker - 18 years 
4-22  Larry & Sharron Ozburn - 57 years 
4-26 Byrle & Virginia Hayter - 61 years 

 60th Year  

Open House 
April 27th 

10:00 - 2:00 

 

Our deepest sympathy goes out to       

the family and friends of                                

Yvonne Tindall                                             

who passed away on April 8th.                

A private service was held on April 13th. 

Our Prayer List 

 Ola Jean Feeney: has been moved  
to  Maranatha Premier Rehab,       
room 111 for physical therapy. 

Helen Harber 
Don Tracy 

Fay Ely 
John Mahon 
Ginger White 
Donna Jordan 
Karen Duncan 

Dave Strong 
Bob & Leona Snider 

 Fred Lorenz 
 Bob Aherin 

Orvella Blackburn 
  Les Horton                                           

 ~Shut-Ins~ 
Pat Blackburn 

Don Essex 
Wanda Frost  

Jeanetta Hardy 
Allen & Carol McCann 
Bob & Betty Stockstill 

Doris Tobler 

~Nursing Home~ 
Mary Bratcher 

Wayne Harmon 
Betty Holden 

Virginia Morgan 
Jim Reaves 

~Family & Friends~ 
Jessica Staples 
Daughter of a friend                                  

(Greely & Shirly Kirkpatrick) 

Dan Brauhn 
and 

Brett Campbell 
(Jan Bowling’s cousins) 

Jerry Lund 
 (Gene & Ruth Lund’s son)  

Clark Low 
(Sheryl Low’s son) 

Ryley 
(Fay Ely’s great-granddaughter) 

Please Join Us For Our Annual 

Ladies Day Tea 

MAY 4, 2024—10am-1pm 

Living Hope 

What we hope for shapes what we live for 

1 Peter 1:3-9 

Erica (Ewing) Richardson 

Lunch provided 

In order to have enough food PLEASE 
sign the form at the info desk 

ALSO-There is a sign-up sheet for the                  
centerpiece competition. 

 

 

  Youth Led Service               

April 21st at 5:00 
 

We will have fellowship time  
following our evening service.   

We invite you to bring your              
favorite dessert to share! 

The 55 & Older Group                 

will be getting together, Monday, 

April 29th from 5-7 p.m. to enjoy a 

meal together at the building.  There 

is a signup sheet on the info desk. 

Thank You 

Water Mill family, thank you all for the 
prayers and cards to me and my family    

at the loss of my Mom. 

Anita Cobb and family  

Trust in the LORD with    
all your heart, and           
do not lean on your     
own understanding. 

Proverbs 3:5 


